
STATE OF CALIFORNIA ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION  
505 VAN NESS AVENUE 

SAN FRANCISCO, CA  94102-3298 

 
February 24, 2010  
                                                                                      Advice Letter 836 
 
 
Don Soderberg, Vice-President/Pricing  
Southwest Gas Corporation  
P O Box 98510  
Las Vegas, NV  89193-8510 
 
 
Subject:  Withdrawal of AL 836 – To Make Accounting Entries to Reflect 
               the Shared Savings Experienced During the GCIM Reporting  
               Period Nov. 1, 2008 through October 31, 2009 
 
 
Dear Mr. Soderberg: 
 
Advice Letter 836 is withdrawn as requested in your letter dated February 2, 2010.   
  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Julie A. Fitch, Director 
Energy Division 
 
 
 
 
 












